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New water meters are being installed the week of October 3rd beginning on Elm Street and
working east to Cherry Street.   There may be a short disruption in service as the meter is
installed at the home.  Thank you for your patience as we upgrade the system.

https://www.clyde-tx.gov/public-works/page/new-water-meters-being-installed

